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Wendy Thompson [via email] 

Planning Team 

Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority     15 August 2023 

 
Comment on Planning Application: C/04/705 Fleets Barn, Austwick 

Full planning permission for conversion of barn to 4-bed dwelling for local occupancy, together 
with installation of package sewage treatment plant 

 
Dear Ms Thompson 
 

We accept that the conversion of this barn is within current policy.  However, the aim of policy is to 

conserve the historic interest and integrity of the barn.  Whilst the new areas of glazing follow existing 

openings, we are concerned about the extent of glazing, especially on the south east side, as being 

both inappropriate for the conservation of the building and a potential source of light pollution.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Interim Chair, Policy and Planning Committee 
On behalf of Friends of the Dales 
 

Friends of the Dales is a working name of the Yorkshire Dales Society which was founded in 1981 and is a registered charity 

and company limited by guarantee. Friends of the Dales is free of political and financial affiliations. We work to ensure that 

the Government, the Yorkshire Dales National Park Authority, and other relevant agencies deliver their obligations to care 

for the special qualities of the Yorkshire Dales, an internationally important area. We do this by considering major planning 

applications and policy development affecting the Yorkshire Dales and adjacent areas. We offer a year round programme of 

walks and talks so that everyone can enjoy and learn more about this beautiful area and why it needs protection. We have 

a membership of around 1,300 individuals, families, businesses and organisations. 


